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Your child is invited to take part in the KTPS Christmas Santa Run which 
will take place at 2:30pm on Friday 8th December, on the school field. 
Parents and Carers are welcome to join in or to come and watch and 
cheer the Santas on! If you would like to join in, please email the school 
office to reserve your spot so that we can ensure that you have a medal, 
too!  
 

 
For the event, children are encouraged to dress in red and white and perhaps even sport a 
beard or Christmas hat! These clothes are to be brought into school, with children changing 
into their outfit just before the event. 
 
 
Entry to the Santa Run is £2 per child (to be paid on ParentPay) and £2 per adult (to be paid 
in cash)– each child (and grown-up) will receive a medal at the end of the run.  The run is a 
fun event suitable for all ages and abilities. This needs to be paid by Wednesday 29th 
of November so we can ensure every child and adult gets a medal. 
 
 
Additional sponsorship is very welcome – children will be bringing home a 
sponsorship form. There will be Christmas-themed prizes for the children who earn 
the greatest amount of sponsorship! 
 
 
Please ensure all sponsorship money is returned to school by Thursday 7th December. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mrs Preece 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

  


